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General Comment
ANY nuclear waste is poisonous to me, my children, and my grand children. The only safe nuclear waste is 
no nuclear waste. To slip this proposed rule through this month is absolutely reprehensible considering our 
families are distracted with the Coronavirus and also yesterday's earthquake. Let's not add the possibility of a 
toxic nuclear waste mishap when we are fighting for our lives with the virus. Don't make life worse or scarier 
- please! Please do not pass this proposed rule!
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